Town Board Meeting February 13, 2017 5:30 P.M. Bradley Town Hall

Chairperson Kevin Koth called the meeting to order at 5:30pm. Supervisors Robert Eisenman, Bill Jelinek and Joan Hilgendorf were present.

The Treasurer's report was presented as follows: Building & Office Equipment Fund-\$108,314.13 Equipment Fund - \$132,113.67; General Savings Account - \$2,440,185.88; Checking Account - \$162,792.39; Cemetery Fund - \$117,887.32; Re-Evaluation Fund - \$15,000.00; and Greenwood Cemetery CD - \$12,368.74; Tax Money Collected - \$2,283,476.84; Road Construction - \$39,000.00

M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the minutes from the January 9, 2017 monthly board meeting. Motion passed 4-0.

M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve vouchers #4213 through 4244. Motion passed 4-0.

M/M Hilgendorf/Koth to approve the fireworks permit for Andrew Bartelt-Tomahawk Speedway for February 24, 2017. Motion passed 4-0

Mr. Terry Reynolds and Cathy Meyer were here from the Tomahawk School District to go over the Operational Referendum that will go before voters on April 4, 2017.

Plan Commission had no recommendation and the next Plan Commission meeting will be held February 27, 2017 @ 6:30pm.

Road Report was presented by Byron Lange; Byron, Kevin and Brian met with the Town of Rock Falls on Tamarack Lane regarding some brushing that will need to be done on that road. Kevin will check with the Town's Association on State Statues regarding the brushing before any cutting actually begins. Byron and Brian met with WPS on Crystal Lake and Wurl Road. Blacktop, pulverizing and grubbing proposals will be written up. Foley's is almost done with the tree cutting and have done a very nice job. The town workers will be doing some cutting on North Klade Road the first part of March. The decision was made that if another municipality is in need of additional help and our road workers have time that help can be provided and charged at our rental rates.

Business not requiring board action: Kevin will check with the Town's Association as what can be done with the mobile home park as they are now operating without a licenses and are 9 months behind on payments.

Meeting Adjourned at 6:06PM

Kari Kiser, Clerk